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Ali Motamedamin, NVS-212 Ah.

To:
To File EA11-010

On July 12, 2012, NHTSA staff held a telephone conversation with Chrysler representatives
relating to investigation EA11-010, Chrysler Minivan vehicles. The purpose of the meeting -
was to discuss technical issues related to the investigation.

Attendees from NHTSA.

Scott Yon, Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division, Office of Defects Investigation
Ali Motamedamin, Safety Defects Engineer, Office of Defects Investigation
Gary Hewett, General Engineer, Vehicle Research and Test Center

Duane Stoltzfus, Electronics Engineer, Vehicle Research and Test Center

Attendees from Chrysler:

Jim Wojciechowski — Product Investigations, Office of Regulatory Affairs, Chrysler LLC
David Dillon — Senior Manager, Office of Regulatory Affairs, Chrysler LLC

Jim Burcar — Design Responsible, Electrical Engineer, Chrysler LLC

Damir Frljuckic — Engineer, Headlamp Switch, Chrysler LLC

Roger Cortina — Product Investigations, Office of Regulatory Affairs, Chrysler LLC
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